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On August 6th, 2024 the North Mason Regional Fire
Authority will submit a proposal to voters within the
Fire Authority to restore its fire levy from a rate of
$0.81 to $1.11 per $1,000 of assessed property value.
The proceeds from the fire levy restoration would be
used to hire two additional firefighters, help retain
current firefighters and paramedics, and assist the
Fire Authority to meet the challenge of rising
operating expenses.

As required by state law the Fire Authority must
work to create two separate committees for the
measure. Each committee would consist of no more
than three individuals per committee and would
meet no more than three times. One committee
would form an argument ‘for’ the ballot measure and
the other committee would prepare an argument
‘against’ the ballot measure. These arguments,
prepared by the committees, would be used in the
Mason County Voter Guide which is distributed
before the August 6th vote.

If you are interested in serving on either the
“for’ or ‘against’ committee please submit a
brief letter of interest including name and contact
Information by email to
bbakken@northmasonrfa.com or by
mail at PO Box 277 Belfair, WA 98528.

A letter can also be dropped off at the
Fire Station at 490 NE Old Belfair Highway.
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